
Year Two Home Learning 

 Summer 2, Week 1 – 09.06.23  
 

   Welcome back to the final term of Year 2! We hope 
you are well-rested after the half term break. 
 
This week has been the start of the … 

 
 This year the focus of World Environment Day has been on 
beating plastic pollution.  

 We have been designing and making products that are 
sustainable, using recycled materials. These items will be for sale on 
5th July! 

 

 In Maths we have been using and reading scales to compare the mass of 
different objects. 

 
 

 



 In English, we been looking at instruction writing. This will help us to agree on 
the features needed in our own instructions for making our sustainable 
products. 
 
Let’s follow instructions!  

Here are some instructions to make a fruit kebab 
but they haven’t been numbered, so at the 
moment we can’t follow them properly. 

You will need to reorder the instructions below in 
the correct order. 
 Next, slice the banana, kiwi and strawberry. 
 First, wash the fruit. 
 Get a knife and a chopping board. 
 Finally eat the delicious fruit kebab. 
 Then, carefully slide all of the fruit pieces onto the skewer. 

The instructions need to be put into the right order so that someone can 
understand them easily. 

Have a go at numbering the instructions correctly, from one to five. Write the 
numbers at the start of each instruction. 

 
 PE Days reminder: 
 Kate’s Class – Wednesday Indoor PE, Thursday Outdoor PE 
 Sarah’s Class – Monday Indoor PE, Thursday Outdoor PE 

Shona’s Class – Monday Indoor PE, Thursday Outdoor PE  
 
Dates for your diary 
Next week is very busy!  
Wednesday, 14th June – Sports Day  
Thursday, 15th June – Horniman Museum (Shona and Kate’s classes)  
 
 

Have a sunny weekend! 

 
 

 


